
 

 

 
 
8 May 2017  
  

  
Ambassador Michael Møller  
Director-General,  
United Nations Office at Geneva 
 
 
Dear Director General, 
 
I write, on behalf of myself and my team, to express our sincere thanks to you, and your team, 
for hosting us at your office on Friday afternoon. It was a useful and enjoyable discussion. 
 
Thank you for making ICANN so welcome in Geneva. We are very grateful to you for your 
engagement.  ICANN is glad to be part of the Internet Ecosystem here and to be able to 
participate in the policy dialogue on the issues underpinning the development of the Internet.  
Geneva is indeed an important location for these ongoing discussions. 
 
ICANN looks forward to IGF 2017 to be held here in Geneva this December and plans to 
support and participate in the IGF as we have in the past.   I greatly look forward to our 
continued dialogue and cooperation. 
 
  
 Sincerely, 

 
Göran Marby 
President & CEO, ICANN 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 


